
Santa’s House 
North Pole 

 
 

December 2024 
 

 

 

Dear Morley MOT & Service Centre, 

 

Thank you so much for your invitation.  

 

I had a fantastic time last year on the 

wonderful sleigh you built me. Of course I 

will come and visit the good boys and 

girls of Gildersome again this year. 

 

I will love to come on  

Monday 9
th

 December from 6pm &  

Thursday 12
th

 December from 6pm 

 

I hope you can all make it and I am 

really looking forward to seeing you all 

again. 

 

Be good and Merry Christmas 

Santa 


